
Public feedback is welcomed on proposed bus schedule changes for 
TVT’s “LINK to Burlington” weekday service.  

The proposed mid-April changes are:
• New midday service with a new stop at University Mall in South 
Burlington
• 4:00pm loop rescheduled to 1:45pm (will also serve stop at University 
Mall)

A public meeting will take place on Zoom on 3/30/23 from 6:00-6:30pm, https://
us06web.zoom.us/j/87261167488, or in person at 297 Creek Road, Middlebury.  
Please call 802-388-2287 by March 27th if you need a ride or accommodation to 
participate. Written feedback is also welcome by 3/31/23 at info@trivalleytransit.
org. To preview the proposed schedule, visit NEWS at www.trivalleytransit.org. 


